
 
 

 

Attention Employees 

TRAVEL GUIDELINES 
Effective immediately: 

  All personal international travel is strongly discouraged. 

Upon returning from international travel, the employee is 

prohibited from entering Southern Comfort Senior Living 

and having direct contact with residents for a minimum of 

14 days after you (or someone you are in close contact 

with) has returned to the U.S. and confirmed as not having 

any signs or symptoms of the Coronavirus (COVID-19), cold 

or flu like symptoms. 

 All Southern Comfort Senior Living-related non-

essential domestic air travel is prohibited. 

  All Southern Comfort Senior Living-related 

international travel is prohibited. 

  We strongly urge caution and judgment for your personal 

domestic travel. 

  We strongly discourage any non-essential meetings 

or events of 5 people or more 
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